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Dear Families, 
Congratulations to everyone that took part in the half 
marathon last Sunday, especially to our amazing 
teachers and friends. 
The highlight of this week in school was World 
Book Day which we celebrated yesterday. 
 

Robin Class News  

This week in Robins we have been looking at reactions 
in science, we made fizzy lemons and limes and 
listened to it fizzing.  

We also had a go at doing spring yoga. We have 
focused on listening and feeling our breath and 
stretching and holding poses.  

We have also had a wonderful time exploring new and 
exciting books as well as dressing up for world book 
day. 

 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day saw our pupils and staff dress as 
favourite book characters, they looked amazing. 
Massive thanks to everyone involved for supporting 
our super day of reading (both in school and at home), 
getting involved and sourcing such wonderful 
costumes. 
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Grafham Water 

Some of our year 14s went on an overnight residential 
at Grafham Water earlier this week organised by NCS. 
We enjoyed canoeing, going on an electric power 
boat, bush craft, climbing and archery. The focus was 
on becoming independent and learning life skills as 
well.  

 



 

Safeguarding  

We have been reviewing our safeguarding measures 
around the building in terms of site security. Next 
week we will see the installation of CCTV and signs 
regarding this within our main reception and foyer 
area. We want to be proactive in our protective 
measures. If you wish to see our policies regarding 
this, please do not hesitate to contact the office.  

Castle school Eid party!  

We are delighted to announce that Castle school will 
be celebrating Eid on the 16th April 2024! Although 
Eid falls during the Spring holiday this is still a great 
opportunity for us to come together as a school to 
celebrate together. The party is an inclusive event and 
everyone is welcome to come and join in with 
activities, explore artefacts and eat some delicious 
food! Details of the day to follow. 

Volunteers wanted 

If you are interested in helping out with the Eid party - 
cooking, organising activities, etc please contact 
kdocherty@castle.cambs.sch.uk 
yhoque@castle.cambs.sch.uk or 
shunt@castle.cambs.sch.uk  

 

 

Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March  

         

Friday the 15th of March is Red nose day! 
Please join us by dressing red or wearing a 
red nose! 
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